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News Bulletin      Sept 2023 

 

 

 

 

Club Meetings 
 

Club meetings are held at : 

T H E  N E W  I N N  H E C K F I E L D ,  H O O K ,  H A M P S H I R E ,  R G 2 7  0 L E  

 
Meetings will commence at 7pm on the second Monday of the month. 
 

The next meeting will be on Monday 11th Sept 
 

Club Events 

 
Sept 11th Film night 
 
Oct 9th  Guest Speaker - Bee Keeping 
 
Nov 13th  Auction Night 

 
Dec 10th Christmas Lunch 
 

Other Events – 2023 (Please check before going) 

 

Blackbushe Car Meet – last Sunday of each month 

 

Fleet Classic car club – Wednesday evenings at Tweseldown pub, Beacon Hill Road 
 
Sept 2nd & 3rd Beaulieu International spares day 
 
Nightjar – 11th Nov 
 

Recent Events attended by NHAEG 

 

August was a busy month for those club members that took to the road and visited local 
attractions or car shows. Here is a summary of where we went: 
 

 

August 6th - several members of the NHAEG ventured to Churt in support of the Phyllis Tuckwell 

charity and the Carfest hosted by Robert Lewis who opened up his magnificent car museum. 

On the preceding day there were tremendous storms but fortunately on the day of the event it 

remained fine and over 400 cars arrived representing both exotic and pre war models. 
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Run to Hinton Ampner 

 
 

 
 
The run to Hinton Ampner was on for Wednesday 16th 
August and started from the Andwell Brewery café.  
 
Hinton Ampner suffered a catastrophic fire in 1960, and 
Ralph Dutton rebuilt his home in the light and airy 
Georgian style. The rooms are filled with ceramics and 
art. Outside there are a series of tranquil gardens and 
the house has panoramic views across the South 
Downs.  
 
Hinton Ampner allowed us to park our classic cars in 
front of the house. 
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Kempton Steam Museum 

 

Kempton Steam Museum is the home of the world’s largest working triple-expansion steam 
engine known as ‘The Sir William Prescott Engine’. The engine sits amongst two steam turbines 
and opposite an identical twin called ‘The Lady Bessie Prescott Engine,’ which is currently being 
restored. The machines are as high as four stacked double-decker buses and closely resemble 
the RMS Titanic’s engines.  

6 intrepid members of NHAEG went to the Kempton Steam Museum on 20th August when the 
engine was running on that day. The guided tour which lasted about 1 hour made the tour very 
worthwhile. 
 
 

 
 
 

Swallowfield 

 
 
The Swallowfield show was held over the bank holiday weekend on the 28th & 29th August. 
About 8 cars attended from the club on the Sunday which was a mixture of sunshine and 
showers. Some club members also returned on the next day to enjoy the attractions and 
partake of the catering services. 
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       Potential new club member ? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

New Members 

 
We have 2 new club members: 
 

John Dentry – Austin 10 Lichfield 
 

Clare and Simon Middleton – Austin 7 
 
Please introduce yourself and make them welcome at the next club event. 
 
 

 

 
Stay safe 

NHAEG Committee 


